SKY VIEw |l _AKE

LAND OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.

Dear Neighbor,
Weleome to our community and congratulations on the purchase of your home\property!

On behalf of the Sky View Lake Land Owners Association Board of Directors and the
other residents of Sky View Lake, we would like to welcome you to your new purchase
in our community. The Land Owners Association is responsible for the Clubhouse, pool,
road maintenance and financial operations. Over the coming months we look forward to
meeting you, whether it be while walking down the streets, at the pool, or at a
community event.

Community information, documents, and rules and regulations can be found on our
website at www.skyviewlakepa.com. Please take a few minutes to create a new account
and familiarize yourself with its resources. If you don’t find the information you need
there, you may directly contact the Board at info@skyviewlakepa.com with any
questions you may have. On Facebook, you may wish to join two groups:
SVLboardnews for board news and/or SkyView Lake Property Owners - Greentown Pa.
for information on upcoming activities and other local events.

It is also very important that we have all of your updated contact information so
that we can be in touch. Please take a moment to email your name, property
address, mailing address if different, email address, and phone number to
info@skyviewlakepa.com.

Again, we welcome you to the Sky View Lake Community. We know you’ll find our
neighborhood is a great place to live and we encourage your participation in our
activities and functions.

Sincerely,
The Sky View Lake Land Owners Association Board of Directors

SVLe PO Box E e Newfoundland, PA 18445
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